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High Performance Computing Facility (HPCF)
· Presented by Matthias Gobbert, Professor, Mathematics and Statistics (gobbert@umbc.edu). 
· The HPC is a community-based, interdisciplinary core facility for scientific computing and research on parallel algorithms at UMBC.
· Initiated in 2008 with the participation of over 20 faculty from more than 10 departments and research centers from all three colleges of UMBC.  There have been over 400 users since 2008 and in one month, 100 users from 30 groups.
· Over 250 publications including over 100 journal papers have resulted from research conducted with the HPCF.
· Recent upgrades to the HPCF include new CPU, GPU, and big data clusters.
· Greater detail can be found at https://hpcf.umbc.edu/. 

New UMUC Virtual Desktop Solution
· Presented by Damian Doyle, Senior Director of Enterprise Infrastructure, DoIT.
· UMBC currently has a virtual lab environment for remote work in labs, but this system only works for software licensed at the University level.  There are programs licensed at the department or class level that students also need to use remotely.
· UMUC has “ALOFT,” a product that can be customized to the class level to give access to whichever applications are needed.
· Discussions are underway with Procurement and the environment will be piloted this spring.

Meraki Video Surveillance Transition
· Presented by Ray Soellner, Assoc. Director Telecommunications, DoIT and Damian Doyle.
· DoIT started providing support for video surveillance more than 12 years ago.
· Historically, this has been funded through a large one-time charge or through building construction.  This funding system is not sustainable.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The current system manages all video footage on campus with 5 servers.  There are some limitations to this method and the system is 6-8 years old.
· The proposed replacement system is Cisco Meraki, in which all data is stored on each camera and can be streamed on demand from a cloud-based environment.  All administration is done in the cloud with a web browser-based application.
· This system would have a recurring funding model (a three-year agreement covers all support and hardware; option to renew after three years).  This would create a 20% reduction in cost compared to the current model.
· Jack Seuss will convey the IT Steering Committee’s discussion points at the next VPs and Deans meeting on 12/17/18.




Feel free to send questions my way.
Sharon Paul
spaul@umbc.edu
